
From: carolyn agate  

Sent: Sunday, June 5, 2022 2:06 PM 

To: Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] AIR BnB ByLaw 

I would like to submit 

To Council my support of the use of  

AIR BnB 

We may have a unique situation 

Our daughter has a disability 

And the use of AirBnB in london  

When we need accommodations is  very beneficial 

Not only budget wise 

But a home like setting 

Allows our visits To London to be less stressful and we are able to use the accommodations more 

frequently 

I would like to submit this positive use, to be considered, as you look at by laws reducing the use of AIR 

BnB in the city.   

 

 


